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DOLLARS ALLOCATED FROM SAFE AND HEALTHY COMMUNITY ALLOCATION FUND 

 

January 12th 2017 

 

DRAYTON VALLEY-On Wednesday January 11
th
, 2017, a special meeting of Town Council was held to approve 

funding from the Safe and Healthy Community Allocation Fund. The successful applicants are: 

 

 Aim for Success’s “I am Empowered” Women’s conference March 11
th
, 2017 that will be held at the Clean 

Energy and Technology Centre that will consist of a number of workshops, guest speakers and activities toward 

building confident and strong women.  The amount approved is $6,000. 

 

 Pembina Crisis Connection Society to host a workshop designed to educate attendee’s on racism and resilience 

and how to combat it. The workshop will be facilitated by the Centre for Race and Culture.  The amount 

approved is $2,225. 

 

Council led its decision based on the timeliness of these events and all remaining applications and proposals 

received are still under review and pending decision at a future date 

 

As outlined in the policy, funding received from Automated Traffic Enforcement (ATE) will be held in reserves 

and allocated to Town of Drayton Valley initiatives or programs that contribute to a safe and healthy community.  

 

Information on the Safe and Healthy Allocation Fund, which includes the policy, how to apply and frequently 

asked questions can be found on our website: www.draytonvalley.ca/safe-and-healthy-community-allocation/ 

 

Applications can be submitted to: 

Dwight Dibben CAO 

Box 6837 

5120-52nd Street 

Drayton Valley 

T7A 1A1 

 

Or Email: admin-support@draytonvalley.ca 

 

Tyler Russell 

Communications and Marketing Coordinator 

Town of Drayton Valley 

Ph: 780 898 6408 

Website: www.draytonvalley.ca 
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